
 

Bolton Fire Station FAQs

 
 

Why is the project delayed? 

The contractor (that was hired to work on the construction of the fire station) has not fulfilled all of its 
contractual obligations, including not meeting project timelines.  
 
 

What does “secure the site” mean? 

The Town has retained a security company to ensure there is no damage or loss on the site. The Town 
will work with the contractor and sub-contractors to provide site access to retrieve any property (tools, 
equipment, etc.) 
 
 

When is the project going to be complete? 

The Town is committed to moving this project forward and is working towards completion by the end of 
2018.  
 
 

What are the Town's next steps? 

The Town is working with the contractor’s bonding company to identify the best course of action to 
move this project forward to completion 
 
 

Is there any additional cost of this delay? 

The financial impacts of this decision are still under review.  The Town will work with the bonding 
company to minimize potential impact and complete the project in an efficient and cost effective 
manner. 
 
 

Why was this contractor chosen? 

The contractor was selected through an open and competitive bidding process. This included an 
extensive prequalification review, including past successful work experience with fire station projects.  
 
The Town has managed the project to ensure that all contractual obligations including quality and 
scheduling are met. 

  



 

How does this impact Fire services in Bolton? 

The current Bolton Fire Station located at 28 Ann Street in Bolton will remain open. The safety of 
residents remains a top priority for the Town and Caledon Fire & Emergency Services  
 
Fire services within the Bolton fire district will not be affected. 
 
-- 
 
For future updates on the Bolton Fire Station please visit caledon.ca/302. 
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